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Chrisjean Tiberti <trebit8@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 9:16 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Statwick,
I refer to the proprosed RIN 3038-AC61 which threatens my ability to make a living.
I am a widow in her 60s who has spent five years and a sum of money to learn how to trade the
Foreign Exchange Market,
I have stuck with it a perservered and am now making a living at this work.
This ruling will make it impossible to continue trading with an account in the United States. Since I
have put so much time and money into this endeaver (more work than my first two college degrees), I
shall be forced to go overseas with my account. There I will have to face unregulated circumstances and
run a great risk.
Kindly reconsider what your proposed ruling will do to hurt so many of us who have made this
great effort, spent the money and time, to have a rewarding profession. We will end up costing the state
money, in all these entitlement programs that are so wrong for the individual who can make it on their
own.

Yours sincerely,
Chrisj ean Tiberti


